
TRADE FAIR (cont’d)
the stages including baled straw, 
refining, paper machine manufac­
ture and finished cigarette paper 
bobbin. There will be product dis­
plays of both Ecusta and Film, in 
addition to a packaging machine 
in operation making freezer bags.

Three of the exhibits from Open 
House are being updated for the 
Asheville event. These are the pol­
lution abatement table model, en­
larged to include secondary treat­
ment of waste water; and the ec­
onomic impact exhibit and the 
energy exhibit, both brought up 
to date to reflect current years.

Attention also will be called 
to the location safety records and 
the cooperation from Local 1971 
United Paperworkers International 
in their achievement.

Brenda Long displays some of the 
trophies she has earned as a mem­
ber of the Piney Mountain Dancers 
of Hendersonville. She wears the 
crown she won as high school danc­
ing queen last summer at Fontana 
Village following competition in the 
World Festival of Champions. She 
was crowned queen on basis of 
personality, dancing ability and 
character, and danced individually 
as well as with the team. She also 
was first runnerup in clog dancing 
for her age group. She is the daugh­
ter of Mr. and Mrs. Braxton Long, 
her father a draftsman in Ecusta 
Engineering, and her mother a tester 
in Ecusta Quality Control.

Tom Helms, right, has added the 80- 
acre lake complex to the pollution 
abatement model used at Open 
House. Rusty Reese of Film Division 
Maintenance checks measurements

Film Division’s plant at Pisgah For­
est was awarded a plaque in the 
fourth quarter, designating it as 
having the best accident prevention 
program in the Fine Paper and Film 
Group. The plant represented the 
Group in recent corporate compe­
tition to judge which Olin plant has 

for the divider between the sections. 
Reese is helping prepare the Olin 
exhibits for the Industrial Trade 
Fair in the Asheville Civic Center.

the best overall accident prevention 
program. Left to right are J. Donald 
Parker, plant manager; Paul Seagle, 
president of Local 1971 United 
Paperworkers International; and 
Group President Garza Baldwin, 
Jr.
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